
 

Phone: 678-362-7650  Fax: 770-552-9318 
9640 CO LE MAN RO AD  RO SWE LL, G E O RG I A  30075 

March 26, 2008 

Mr. Larry H. Hanson 
Valdosta City Manager 
POB 1125 
Valdosta, GA  31603-1125     

RE: Ante Litem Notice 

Dear Mr. Hanson:  

Despite multiple emails, phone calls and faxes to you over the past three months, I 
have yet to receive a response to my January 4, 2008 letter requesting that you repeal 
ordinance sections 74-4 and 70-13, which ban carrying firearms in city parks and regulate the 
sale of firearms, respectively.  I am, therefore, sending you this letter as an ante litem notice of 
my clients

 

intentions to bring litigation against the City, and to see attorneys fees for the 
City s stubborn litigiousness and causing of unnecessary delay and expense.  The amount of 
such fees cannot be determined a priori, as they are dependent in large part on the positions 
of the City, but they can be avoided altogether via repeal of the ordinances.  

Sincerely,     

John R. Monroe  

JO H N R . M O N R O E 

A T T O R N E Y A T L A W  


